
Date : 05/26/2017

Ref: Canada Industry Class II Permissive Change Request
Applicant : Wistron NeWeb Corporation

Dear Examiner,

We, Wistron NeWeb Corporation, would like to request a Class II Permissive
Change for our FCC ID: NKRM14A2A, LTE Cat.1 LGA module which was origi-
nally granted on April 29, 2016.

This C2PC request is to add support for LTE Category M1.  Category M1 limits the
number of resource blocks to a maximum of 6 on the uplink side regardless of the ac-
tual channel bandwidth.  No new channel bandwidths are enabled and the maximum
output power remains the same as tested and approved in the original filing.

Please be informed that our change in equipment under this application is
as below:

LTE Cat.1 would be changed to Cat. M1,

The device is a data only LGAmodule CATM1 only, with LTE bands support 2,4,12.

System BW supported: 5,10,15,20 MHz.

Reduced UE bandwidth of 1.4 MHz in downlink and uplink.

- Bandwidth reduced UEs should be able to operate within any

System Bandwidth. The work should target high

commonality between different system bandwidths.

- The UE only needs to support 1.4 MHz RF bandwidth in

downlink and uplink.

Best Regards

Vivian An
Vivian.An@wnc.com.tw


